Emmbrook Junior School, Emmbrook Road, Wokingham, RG41 1JR • Tel: 0118 978 4940 Email: admin@emmbrook-jun.wokingham.sch.uk • Web site: www.emmbrookjuniorschool.co.uk Acting Head Teacher: Mr R Fenton B.A (Hons)

1st November 2016

Dear Parents,

Poppy Appeal 2016

Each year we receive a box of poppies to sell to the children on behalf of the Royal British Legion for their Poppy Appeal. In addition to the poppies we have also received a box of other items that the children may wish to purchase.

From tomorrow our Year 6 monitors and children from the school council will be taking the poppies around the classes to give the children an opportunity to buy one. The poppies and other items will also be available to purchase at break time tomorrow and on Friday.

Having consulted with the Royal British Legion, we would suggest that a minimum donation of 50p for a poppy would be appropriate, although any donation would be gratefully received. The prices for the other items are detailed below:

Friendship Bracelet £1.00 Slap Rulers £1.00 Wristbands 50p Reflectors 50p Pencils 50p

I thank you for your continued support for this cause.

Yours sincerely,

Mr R Fenton Acting Head Teacher